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ACLU OPPOSES RESTRICTIONS ON PUBLIC EMPLOYEES’ 

FIRST AMENDMENT RIGHTS 

 

MILWAUKEE -- Today, Christopher Ahmuty, Executive Director of the American Civil 

Liberties Union of Wisconsin issued the following statement in response to Governor Scott 

Walker's proposal to restrict the collective bargaining rights of most public employees in 

Wisconsin.  Ahmuty's statement may be quoted as follows:  

 

The American Civil Liberties Union of Wisconsin urges the State 

Legislature to reject those portions of the budget repair bill that curtail government 

employees’ rights to organize and collectively bargain over the terms and 

conditions of their employment.  These labor rights are aspects of the First 

Amendment rights of freedom of association and speech.  Private and public 

employees alike, through their association with other persons in a labor union, 

must have the ability to seek compensation, benefits and other working conditions 

through collective bargaining with their employers. 

 

The ACLU of Wisconsin has approximately 6,500 members who support its efforts to defend the 

civil liberties and civil rights of all Wisconsin residents.   For more on the work of the ACLU of 

Wisconsin, visit our webpage. You can also get news and opinion on civil liberties in Wisconsin 

on our Cap City Liberty blog. Find us on Facebook and Twitter at ACLUMadison and 

ACLUofWisconsin. 
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